

CHURCH OF CHRIST

This is the day that the Lord hath made, Let us rejoice and be glad in it!

Communion kits are available at the Visitor's Center. Please pick up enough for you and your family as you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the Visitor's Center should you have need or want of these items.



SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST

402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 Henderson, TX 75653-1597 $(903) 657-1408 \sim FAX (903) 657-1409$ Website: www.southmainchurch.com Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest Password: SouthMain16



Where Family Matters!

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN JUNE 18, 2023



WELCOME PRAISE LEADER - Bill Reed

We Praise Thee. O God - # 2 Victory in Jesus - # 470

PRAYER - Andy Ramsey **SCRIPTURE READING** Psalm 100

On the Cross of Calvary - # 338

THE LORD'S SUPPER - Britt Davis PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Faith Is the Victory - # 469

MESSAGE - Bob Payne "Fathers" Matthew 1:18-25

There's a Stranger at the Door - # 908 *The Love of God - # 122*

CLOSING PRAYER - Wayne Hampton

"Depart in Peace" (Luke 2:29) Please silence all cell phones and pagers. CCLI# 290723

SOUTH MAIN PRAYS

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, DJ Birdwell, Alyssa Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Don Brooks, Keith Brown, Kathy Buckner, Christy Burkhalter, Tony Clark, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cummings, Eleanor Cox, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe & Kathy Davis, Neva Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Randy Fletcher, Blake Foster, Tami Hale, Harvey Hand, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Bob Kessler, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Cody Orms, Bob Payne, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Rusty Ressler, James Rowell, Bill Sherrill, Chris Stewart, Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner

To remain on the prayer list, please notify the office with an update at your earliest convenience.

"Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your request to God"- Philippians 4:6

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Christy Vinson

STAFF INFO

ELDERS:

Travis Birdwell	travisbirdwell1@aol.com
David Chenault	dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davisbo	obbydtxu222@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins	dougndiann@gmail.com
Bob Payne	bpayne1@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe	rpoe9@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers	brivers@eastex.net
PULPIT MINISTER:	
Bob Payne:	.bpayne1@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:

David Chenault:.........dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN'S MINISTER:

Janet Thompson:.....drjanett55@gmail.com

CHURCH SECRETARY:

 $Rene\'e \ Hampton:.....of fice@southmainchurch.com$

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:.....rpoe9@hotmail.com

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING: Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt

DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Ken Sabella Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

SOUTH MAIN SHARES

Happy Birthday

Stephen Hampton, Melissa Whitaker, Don Brooks, David Chenault, Alan Craig, Gary Holland!!!

Happy Anniversary

Wayne & Renee Hampton!!!



SYMPATHY

Our condolences go to **Tommy & Sandra Goode** at the loss of Sandra's sister, Linda Kristof, who passed away at Monday evening in Austin, TX.

NEW MEMBERS

Jimmy & Emily Arp, along with their children, Olivia, Eli and Gabe, wish to be recognized as members of the family at South Main. Their address is: 10061 FM 2276 N, Henderson, TX 75652. Welcome, Arp family!!!

SUMMER SERIES

Please join us at 6:30 PM each Wednesday evening for our summer Series to hear some great messages presented by some of our willing and capable men.

KINDNESS KLOSET

The next date of operation for the Kindness Kloset will be 9am -12 noon on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>June 22nd</u>. We continue to need gently used clothing for all ages, sizes and genders. Monetary donations are always welcome!. We are especially in need of: Boys Spring/Summer Clothing, sizes 8-12

THANK YOU

Dear Brothers and Sisters.

We continue to be amazed at the love and generosity of our South Main Family.

Thank you so much for the gift cards and for remembering our anniversary. Even more, however, thank you for allowing us to share in the love that exists here.

We love you all, Barry & Deidre Rivers